U.S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION Conversation Date: 3-9-05

TELEPHONE CONVERSATION RECORD Time:

Mail Control No.: License No.: Docket No.:
136367 37-05453-02 030-10676
Licensee/Applicant Participant(s): Organization: Telephone No.:
Dwayne Eberle Lewistown Hospital 717-242-7329
Person(s) Calling: T. Weidner

Subiject: License amendment

Summary:

The information received from Mr. Eberle stated that they wished to delete 35.500
from their license because they no longer have an authorized user for that material.
However, they did not ever have 35.500 materials. What they meant to say was
delete 35.300 materials. Mr. Eberle will fax a statement that they wish to delete
35.300 materials and state that they no longer possess any 35.300 materials.

In addition, Mr. Eberle stated that they wanted to add PET/CT to their license with a
Ge-68 sealed source. | informed Mr. Eberle that Ge-68 is a state regulated material
not the NRCs. He will send the information to the State of Pennsylvania for inclusion
on their state license.

Action Required/Taken: Wait for info

Prepared By: T. Weidner Date:  3/9/05
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